
From: Patty Campanile <pcampanile@live.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 8:10 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Opposed to Northern Pass  
  
Dear Ms. Monroe. 
 
We are writing to express our strong opposition to the Northern Pass Project.  We own a 
vacation home in Thornton which is in the direct path of the proposed towers.  We have been 
opposed to this project since the beginning and have written numerous times to 
representatives, donated when we can, and rallied in demonstrations against Northern Pass 
over the years.  We feel, no....we know, this project will forever harm the beautiful landscape of 
New Hampshire, our property values and potentially our health.   
 
Can you please add our names and this note to your list of those opposed to Northern 
Pass?  We truly hope this project is finally defeated once and for all.  It has gone on way too 
long. 
 
Sincerely,  
Patricia and Philip Campanile 
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